
 
From: Steve Mills (STN)   
Sent: 22 August 2023 17:30 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: S62A/2023/0022 - London Stansted Airport Bassingbourn Road Stansted Essex  
 
Dear Mark 
 
In relation to the above planning application, MAG Highways have no comment to make. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Steve 
 

Steve Mills 
Head of Landside Operations, Landside Operations 
Stansted Airport, Enterprise House, Bassingbourn Road, Stansted CM24 1QW 
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